Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] 14B NCAC 05B .0401 - Temporary Rule

From: McDonald, Margaret <Margaret.McDonald@ncdps.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 11:24 AM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: [External] 14B NCAC 05B .0401 - Temporary Rule

CAUTION:

Ms. Snyder,

The North Carolina Department of Public Safety is withdrawing Temporary Rule 14B NCAC 05B .0401 from
further review by the North Carolina Rules Review Commission.

Sincerely,

Margaret McDonald

Deputy General Counsel

North Carolina Department of Public Safety
919-825-2743

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



